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Thursday, 14 November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,     

The UCAS deadline at Holy Family is fast approaching and several students have 

received their offers from universities. Please can you support your son/daughter 

by checking that they have completed their application and that they are able to 

pay the fee of £28.50 for 5 courses. 

 

If your son/daughter receives Bursary, they do not need to pay for their application 

this year. 

 

Holly Jones, our Career's Advisor is in school on Tuesday and Thursdays and will 

continue to run a drop-in service for Personal Statements and UCAS form 

checking.  

 

We know that many of our students are ready to send their application and we do 

not want the payment to be an obstacle for meeting our application deadline. As a 

school we send our applications early to receive the best offers for students, 

hence the deadline is FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER. If any family is struggling to 

make this payment, please contact the Sixth Form Team for further guidance. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter 

 

Sixth Form Team 

sixthformteam@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk  
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